

22 December 2020

Alison Mitchinson- Principal

Kader Academy

Staindrop Drive

Acklam

Middlesbrough

TS58NU

Gift Log No: 40479

Dear Alison,

Thank you so much for your kind donation of £4,448.74 received on 18 December 2020 that you raised from the sponsored Rudolph Run.

Your support is really appreciated and will make a big difference to the lives of local people living with cancer and other life limiting illnesses.

When you're living with a terminal illness, the support of hospice care can make a huge impact on your quality of life. Whether it's pain and symptom control, psychological support or just something small, such as chatting to someone who understands, Teesside Hospice helps local people get the most they can out of each day.

Your donation will help fund our specialist palliative care and ensure our doctors and nurses are there to support our patients and their families through the most difficult of times - last year alone we cared for over 3,000 people in our community.

We would not be able to do this without your help, please accept our warmest thanks for your valuable support. Together we can ensure nobody has to face a life limiting illness alone.

Kind regards,

David Smith

Chief Executive

Teesside Hospice Care Foundation, 1 Northgate Road, Linthorpe, Middlesbrough, TS5 5NW

01642 811060 www.teessidehospice.org

